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Celebrations for the Easter holiday looked a little different in 
2020 due to Covid-19.  With the absence of community egg hunts this year, children 
around Coke County enjoyed their holiday at home with the families.  It appears that 
children of all ages (as well as family cat!) participated in the hunting of eggs and 
found lots of goodies.


